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Transport for NSW acknowledges the Traditional Custodians of 
Wangal country and pay our respect to Elders past and present. 

 

 

Local street in Rozelle 

We are upgrading existing pedestrian and cycleway paths along Victoria Road as well as local streets 
in Rozelle to improve the connectivity, safety and access of our active transport links in and around 
the Rozelle Interchange.  
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Overview of work 
Transport for NSW (Transport) is making improvements to local streets in Rozelle between 
Springside Street and the intersection of Gordon Street and Lilyfield Road to improve connectivity to 
the soon to be open, Rozelle Parklands. These improvements include: 

• new dedicated cycleway 
• new speed bumps 
• removal and relocation of existing signage 
• new signage 
• re-surfacing road and footpaths 
• improved line marking on footpaths 

 

In addition to the upgrades on local roads, Transport will be upgrading the existing shared path 
along the eastbound side of Victoria Road, removing unnecessary signage and making 
improvements to the footpaths and wayfinding at this location. 

Please note that some of this work involves temporary installations until permanent structures can 
be installed in 2024. 

When and where we’ll be working 
Work is expected to start on Monday 20 November 2023 and will take about four weeks to be 
completed, weather permitting. Standard work hours are 7am to 6pm, Monday to Friday and 8:00 
am to 6:00 pm Saturdays. Some work activities are required outside of our standard work hours. 
We will notify you of this out of hours work in advance.  

There is also some night work planned along Victoria Road East between Crystal and Roberts 
streets. If this is expected to impact you directly, we will notify you ahead of time.  

What this means for you? 
You may notice: 

• workers and vehicles (trucks including excavator and concrete mixer) 
• footpath and road closures or detours 
• possible dust, noise and vibration from machinery and equipment used during the work  
• line marking and signage work 
• temporary changes to parking near work sites
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Managing our work 

We plan to lessen our disturbance to the community and environment by ensuring we: 

• carry out noisier work prior to midnight 
• limit the use of multiple equipment at the same time during the same activity as well as 

duration, where possible 
• turn off equipment when not in use 
• use of non-tonal reversing alarms on all plant and equipment 
• avoid loud talking, shouting, car radios and use two-way radios where possible 
• use noise blankets when operating concrete saws and drills. 

 

If any of this work is expected to impact your property access, cause additional noise or scheduled 
to take place during out of hours, we will notify you directly.  

 

Contact us  

 
1800 660 248 

 

info.westconnex@transport.nsw.gov.au 
Transport for NSW, PO Box K659 Haymarket NSW 1240 
 

 

Rozelle Interactive Portal 
www.caportal.com.au/tfnsw/wcxri 

 


